
June 2016 
 
To applicants for September 2016 enrolment, 
 

Office of Graduate Studies 
Ritsumeikan University 

 
Change Notice of Tuition 

 
The University has determined to reduce its tuition for master’s degree programs 
starting from April 2017. For those who enter the University in September 2016, the 
tuition for after April 2017 will be different. 
 
Tuition from 26 September 2016 to 31 March 2017 
The tuition is listed in the Supplement to Entrance Examination Guidelines for 
September 2016 Enrolment.  

http://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/file.jsp?id=273909 
 
Tuition after 1 April 2017 
The tuition will be reduced. 

http://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/file.jsp?id=273912 
 


